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MICROSOFT DYNAMICS 365 DEVELOPERS   

Introduction: 
 
THIS IS NOT AN ORDER DATE AMENDMENT ISSUED:  January 17, 2024  
 
This amendment is being issued to answer questions received. 
 
 
Questions Received and Answered: 
 

1. The RFI mentions that the desired system would replace DOE’s current VREMS, can we get that 
current system’s contract number, expiration date, and vendor name? 
ANSWER:  Contract #230000894, December 31, 2026, PCC Technology, Inc. dba Civix. 

 
 
 
Division of Elections 
Attention: Janice Neal 
Phone: 907-465-1182 
Email: Janice.neal@alaska.gov 

 
State of Alaska  

Office of the Governor 
Division of Elections 
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